ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
February 2019 Report to ROS

· VPWG Procedure Manual still under revision and will be submitted to ROS at the March or April meeting.

· February VPWG meeting was cancelled. Next meeting planned for March 5. 

· Kickoff of Summer/Fall Voltage Profile study will be at the March 5 meeting.
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